
 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
 

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 
Sultanate of Oman 

 
ISM/PRN/2020 3 May 2020 

 

CIRCULAR – BOD HELPLINE FOR PARENTS  

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

This is to bring to your kind notice that, considering the prevailing scenario in 

the society due to Covid-19, the Board of Directors, Indian Schools in Oman has 

decided to extend the valuable round the clock tele-counselling service to the 

parents of our schools, in addition to the students. 

Hence, the parents can reach the tele-counsellor at 90990444 for their 

counselling needs, if any. The tele-counsellor is available 24/7 to support your 

emotional needs and ensure your wellness. 

Please make use of the helpline, stay home stay safe. 

 

With Best Wishes, 

 
Dr. Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
 


